
 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 

THE UNITED STATES VIRGIN ISLANDS 
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR 

GOVERNMENT HOUSE 
Charlotte Amalie, V.I. 00802 

340-774-0001 

November 12, 2020 
 
 
The Honorable Joseph R. Biden, Jr. 
President-Elect of the United States  
Center Square 
1500 Market Street, 
Philadelphia, PA 19102 
 
Dear Mr. President-Elect:  
 
On behalf of the U.S. citizens and residents of the United States Virgin Islands, I offer my 
warmest congratulations on your election as President of the United States.  It was a stunning 
victory and, I truly believe, a portent of future progress in perfecting the American union during 
the next four years.   
 
I look forward to working closely with you and your administration to resume the progress we 
made during the Obama-Biden administration to restore economic growth, to create needed jobs 
by investing in our infrastructure and in our people, and, not least, to eliminate the discriminatory 
treatment of our fellow Americans living in the insular areas of the United States. 
 
Yolanda and I would also like to take this opportunity to invite you and the First Lady to come 
YiViW and rela[ in America¶V Caribbean ParadiVe aV Voon aV \oX are able.  
 
With my deep personal gratitude for your friendship and support, I am  
       
Respectfully yours,  
 
 
Albert Bryan, Jr.  
Governor  
 


